
Attention KUB Customers:
Are you looking for ways to save money on your utility bills? Do you need 
assistance paying your utility bills due to the impacts of COVID-19? Look no 
further. KUB and KAUL are here to help customers take action by offering free 
Energy & Water Savings Workshops. By attending a free virtual workshop, you 
will learn helpful ways to save and how to receive help on your utility bills. All 
participants will receive a Home Energy Starter Kit.

Upcoming Workshops
Friday, August 28, 3:00–4:00 p.m.
Friday, September 11, 3:00–4:00 p.m. 
Friday, October 9, 3:00–4:00 p.m.
Friday, November 6, 3:00–4:00 p.m.

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/7319700847 
Meeting ID: 731 970 0847
Visit www.kub.org/save to learn more  
about the free Energy & Water Savings 
Workshops. 

Learn how to save money and get helpful information about 
available bill payment assistance.

RECEIVE HELP
Free energy & water  
savings workshops


